
What’s the deal with eBook and eAudiobooks and 

eAudiobooks?? 

Providing eBook and eAudiobooks and eAudiobooks for the community is something we are 

very proud to do. For many people, they are a great convenience.  For others, they are essential 

in helping them access the books they are interested in. They allow the reader to carry several 

books, without the space or weight print books demand. They can be customized with different 

background colors, brightness levels, font styles, and sizes for people with vision challenges, 

and they can be accessed without having to physically visit the library, making them a great 

option for people with mobility or transportation issues.  

Libraries are dedicated to providing this option, but we face many challenges in doing so. eBook 

and eAudiobook pricing models make it difficult to build our eBook and eAudiobook collections 

in the same way we do with our print collections. eBook and eAudiobook vendors and 

publishers charge libraries much higher prices for access to eBook and eAudiobooks and 

eAudiobooks. Further, the libraries do not own the eBook and eAudiobooks and eAudiobooks 

they purchase. Rather, we purchase a license to access the books, which typically expires after 

2 years, or after a certain number of uses. If the library wants to continue to offer that title 

after it expires, they have to pay for it again.  

This is not the same as buying a new print copy 

of a book that has become worn-out or 

damaged. While print books typically cost close 

to $15 for libraries, or about 40% lower than 

their list price, eBook and eAudiobooks and 

eAudiobooks cost closer to $50 per title, which 

is more than 3 times the cost of the same eBook 

and eAudiobook purchased by an individual 

consumer. eAudiobooks are even more 

expensive. Further, the eBook and eAudiobook 

licenses forbid us to lend them to other libraries 

the way we do with physical books. 

How do we fix this?  
CT Librarians are working with legislators to pass bills that would end these restrictive and 

expensive practices.   

How can you help?  
Keep reading eBook and eAudiobooks and eAudiobooks!  

Contact your legislators and tell them how important library eBook and eAudiobooks and 

eAudiobooks are to you.  

https://www.cga.ct.gov/asp/menu/cgafindleg.asp

